Become a Monmouth Civic Chorus Patron
Sponsor a Virtuoso for our March 2023 Concert!

You can help support our March 12, 2023 performance of Singing up a Storm by sponsoring an

individual, musician or the entire chorus. Please mail this completed form to the address at the bottom

of the page or contribute online at monmouthcivicchorus.org.

Amount
L] I'll be a Maestro and sponsor the Artistic Director S500 S
I I'll be an Artist and sponsor the Concert Master S$250 S
L1 1'll be a Soloist and sponsor a Guest Soloist S150 S
L1 I'll be a Musician and sponsor an Instrumentalist S125 S
Instrument(s)
[ I'll be a Friend and sponsor an individual Chorus member_ @ S100ea $
Chorus member’s name(s)
L1 I'll be a Fan and sponsor the entire Chorus __ _@S25ea S
Total
S

Please recognize my sponsorship in the online program as:

Total

(e.g., Mr. & Mrs. ... in memory of, in support of, in honor of ...)

O My employer will match my

gift.
(employer name and address)
Your Contact Information:

Name

Address

City State Zip
Phone Email

Please note payment method (s):
O I'm enclosing a check payable to Monmouth Civic Chorus in the amount of S

[0 Please charge $ to my credit card (listed below):
Acct # Exp. Date Security
Code
Name on Card: Card Type (Visa, Mastercard, etc.)

You will receive a letter confirming your contribution, which is fully tax deductible as allowed by law.

Please mail this form with payment to:
Monmouth Civic Chorus, PO Box 16, Red Bank, NJ 07701
Please call 732-933-9333 for more information




